
Resolutions of Loyalty to 

The Governor General and Commander In Chief Of Canada 
Her Excellency, The Right Honourable 

Mary Simon, CC CMM COM OQ CD FRCGS 

May It Please Your Excellency: 

On this the 22nd Day of April 2023, President Helen Danby and members of the Provincial Chapter 
of Ontario IODE, assembled by video teleconference on the occasion of their 103rd Annual 
General Meeting wish to reaffirm our loyalty to you as the 30th Governor General of Canada and
as the representative in Canada of His Majesty King Charles III. 

IODE members across the Province of Ontario are, as expressed by our motto, “Women 
dedicated to a better Canada.”  We are thankful for the example you have shown to all Canadians 
since assuming office.  

We are encouraged by the priorities you have set for yourself as you fulfill your duties and your 
pledge to meet Canadians in all provinces and territories.  

We extend our best wishes to you and your family as you continue your commitment to all 
Canadians as we pursue the ongoing migration of reconciliation.  




